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Jessica Byers- Becoming a Katniss Everdeen (Archery in the School)

Thank you so much for the Foundation Grant that supplied archery equipment for my
fourth and fifth grade students. My goal is for students to learn a lifelong outdoor skill that many
students in this area can enjoy. This is a skill that both boys and girls can learn and grow in. This
is a skill that students can learn now and continue to grow in as they get older. This can also
impact our community as students continue archery and visit the NWTF in the future. I am
excited to see the benefits of starting this program. I am still in the process of getting the last few
things and getting the net set up so we can begin in the coming weeks. Trust and safety has been
a top priority and will continue to be as we begin. Parent letters will be going out soon with rules
that the students and parents must sign before given equipment to use in class. I wanted this unit
to be towards the end of the year so I could encourage them to follow directions and show trust
before we begin. I am excited to begin this and see the students learn skills that they can use and
grow for a lifetime. I know my students are going to absolutely love this unit and I am even more
excited to see them fall in love with archery. Thank you so very much for your support and
involvement in this process.


